
FIRST GEN/HBCU
CELEBRATION

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2025 | 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.
in the Hockaday Hall Courtyard

CENTRAL CAROLINA 
COMMUNITY COLLEGE

Featuring CCCC faculty
and staff who are proud

Historically Black
Colleges and Universities 

(HBCU) graduates
and students.

You’ll hear personal stories, get honest advice, and connect
with representatives from North Carolina HBCUs
to learn more about their programs and legacy.

Plus, all current students will enjoy a free lunch of
fried chicken, mac & cheese, collards, and sweet tea!


